
At the Jericho Underhill Land Trust’s April meeting we discussed a variety of upcoming events.  

First and foremost is our Annual Meeting on May 5 where our guest speaker will be “Barry the 

Bat Guy.”  Come to Underhill Town Hall at 6:30 for refreshments and conversation.  The annual 

meeting will begin at 7 p.m. with Barry’s presentation shortly afterwards.  We also plan to 

auction off one of Barry’s bat houses. 

 

Other upcoming events include an invasive knotweed reduction project at Mills Riverside Park 

on May 2 which involves planting silver maples, our annual bird walk on May 17 which will be 

preceded by a talk at the Deborah Rawson Memorial Library on May 15, and a photography 

workshop at Wolfrun Natural Area on June 1.  The knotweed project is a joint venture with the 

Jericho Conservation Commission, Mills Riverside Park, Browns River Middle School and 

Underhill ID School.  We are pleased to report that we are also working with the Jericho Trails 

Committee on their mapping project.   

 

Make sure to check your mailboxes for a postcard regarding our annual meeting, our spring 

newsletter and your members’ only coupon for half-off on a pint of strawberries at Paul Mazza’s 

farm stand.   

 

 


